From: Carter, Eric M. [mailto:Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2014 10:33 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: BOE Board of Ethics Training & Travel Notification

Hi Steve.  I returned late yesterday evening from Washington D.C.    The Anti Defamation League paid for Hotel and meals while CPD paid for the Airfare to the Training. The event was ADL's Advance Terrorism Training Seminar and it took place in Washington D.C. from 7-9 December 2014.

Thanks again for your quick approval and response as always.  Have a great holiday season and New Year

